PONTYPOOL MEDICAL CENTRE
(Formerly The Mount and Churchwood Surgeries)

From the 1st October 2023, the Mount and Churchwood surgeries will officially merge and become one surgery known as Pontypool Medical Centre.

You can still access both surgeries in the same way you always have.  New Inn and Goytre surgeries will remain open as usual.

Over the next few weeks, there will be a gradual merger of surgery systems and staff and thus, you may well see references to both surgery names being used for a while eg websites, letters etc.

The computer systems for both surgeries will not be fully merged initially.

Whilst we will still endeavour to help you in the best way we can, please bear with us during this challenging time and be considerate to the staff.



Covid & Flu vaccinations
We are currently running COVID clinics on a Thursday at New Inn Medical Centre for the over 80 year olds and those patients immunocompromised.
Please telephone the surgery for an appointment if you are in this category.

Influenza vaccination appointments are available on both The Mount Surgery and New Inn Medical sites and also can be accessed via the
MHOL appointment app: mountsurgerypontypool.co.uk/prescriptions1.aspx?t=3


Clinical News Page: All the latest news (mountsurgerypontypool.co.uk)
